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March 20, 2020

Subject: Ozone Water Systems, Inc. - Essential Business Operations
To Whom It May Concern:

Under President Trump’s National Emergency Declaration and the Federal Motor
Carriers Safety Act Emergency Declaration Expansion, Ozone Water Systems, Inc.
("OWS") has been determined to be an essential business that supports the
emergency COVID-19 relief effort. Specifically, OWS manufactures, distributes,
and services water decontamination equipment that sustains the bottled water,
pharmaceutical, and animal life support industries and is necessary to provide
“direct assistance supporting emergency relief efforts intended to meet immediate
needs for . .. [f]ood, paper products and other groceries for emergency restocking
of distribution centers or stores.” March 18, 2020, FMCSA Emergency Declaration
Expansion. This “direct assistance” also extends to “[ilmmediate precursor raw
materials—such as paper, plastic, or alcohol—that are required and to be used for
the manufacture of essential items.”

OWS has been identified as a vital supplier/vendor to the continued fulfillment of
emergency relief efforts in compliance with President Trump’s National Emergency
Declaration. Please contact OWS at info@ozonewatersystems.com if you have any
questions.

Thank you,

John Overby
Ozone Water Systems, Inc.
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